
 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Texarkana Regional Airport (TXK) Taxiway-Taxilane 

Construction Rehabilitation in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

Texarkana Regional Airport. The funding would be used for constructing a new taxilane and 

widening the full-length taxiway to accommodate all aircraft in the Taxiway Design group 

(TDG) 5. The taxiway widening would be necessary to allow larger aircraft to safely turn off the 

runway and taxi to the respective taxilane or hangar. The taxiway widening would be necessary 

to allow larger aircraft to safely turn off the runway and taxi to the respective taxilane or hangar. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it provides for a broad public benefit. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 49 

U.S.C. 47100 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bruce Westerman 

Member of Congress 


